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  Dear Parents and Carers, 

  We are speeding towards the end of term, and whoever would have thought at the  

  start of the year that things would have turned out as they have?! 

  We would like to thank you all for helping us with the difficult task of following all the 

safety guidance that has been implemented, and for taking on board the changes that come along – 

the latest being the wearing of face coverings when you drop off and collect the children. Mrs 

Copus, the lollipop lady, has asked if you could kindly wear them as you use the crossing point as well.  

As cases rise in Powys, the need to reduce possible infection routes has never been more important. 

Also, a huge thank you to those who donated spare underwear and socks to our emergency supply. We 

would also appreciate donations of spare joggers/trousers in age 5-6 and age 6-7.   

Thank you as ever for your support, Mrs Owen and the Ladywell Team 

Dates… 
Week beginning 30th November: Fundraising Autumn Walk – donations to cancer charities 

Friday 11th December: Christmas jumper day - £1 donation to Save the Children 
Tuesday 15th December: Christmas Dinner Day – wear your Christmas jumper again! 
Friday 18th December:  Break up for Christmas – wear your Christmas Jumper again!! 
Monday 21st/Tuesday 22nd December: INSET days – school is closed for pupils. 
Monday 4th January:  INSET day – school is closed for pupils 
Tuesday 5th January: School restarts for pupils 

 

Ysgol Babanod Ladywell  

Green Infant School 
www.ladywell.powys.sch.uk  

Email: office@ladywell.powys.sch.uk 

Headteacher: Mrs R Owen 

 

   Christmas Concert 

Staff have been creatively working out how to 

safely hold and share a Christmas Concert with you.  

This year’s concert will be a variety concert in a 

video format, so that each class can contribute 

separately whilst maintaining their ‘bubbles’.  The 

video will be shared for free later this term. 

Other Christmas Activities 

Due to the difficulties around managing items from home under the 

current restrictions, we will NOT be able to have a Christmas post box 

in the classes this year, so please do not send Christmas cards into 

school.  It is for this reason that we also cannot accept gifts of 

cakes/sweets for sharing with the class on birthdays, or toys coming 

into school. 

Christmas Jumper Day 

The official day is Friday 11th December, and a donation of £1 will go to 

Save the Children.  But let’s get lots of wear out of them – so Christmas 

jumpers can also be worn on Christmas dinner day, and on the last day of 

term just for fun! 

 

 

Christmas Dinner Day 

Tuesday 15th December 
We are still intending to have 

our Christmas dinner, and 

make it as festive as usual, 

although it will be a little 

different to previous years. 

A letter will be heading to 

you shortly, for you to book 

this in advance so that the 

kitchen know how many they 

will be catering for. 
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